
Dear families, 

Tickets for the Harmonize Christmas Concert with Bradwell Silver Band on Wednesday 6th December 

will be going on-sale on ParentPay tomorrow – Wednesday 22nd November. Children participating 

have been given a final arrangements letter and a medical form to return. If you have yet to return 

your permission form, or tickets do not become available for you tomorrow even though your child 

is participating, please contact Mrs Marshall urgently on Harmonize@tma.bucks.sch.uk 

Thank you. 

 Mrs Marshall 

Head of Music & Performing Arts 


